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Wednesday 9th February 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

 

World Book Day 3rd March 2022 

 

We will have lots of activities going on in school on World Book Day on Thursday 3rd 

March and each class will look at an award winning book each day. Like previous years, 

Deerhurst and Apperley will have a competition to decide on their best book and we 

will have our own school book award.  

 

Children are invited to dress up as a character from their favourite book for the day. 

Please avoid any football kits and try to keep to suitable school shoes as children will 

be doing the usual outdoor things that day. 

 

Our school hall will become alive with tents, torches, cushions and a variety of books 

for the children during the afternoon to follow on from the morning activities. We will 

send lots of pictures home for you but I am sure your children will tell you all about it! 

 

Book tokens have already been sent home to you for you to enjoy. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

J Neveu 


